
Buhler

MUSEUM OF FINE ARTS

March 1, 1963 Department of Decorative Arts of Europe and America

Dear Mr. Moore:

This is TOO tantalizing .. I appreciate very 

much the invitation of the Newton College of 

the Sacred Heart - but, alas, I am flying to 

Colonial Williamsburg on the seventh.

Thank you for your prompt response to my 

plea !

Sincerely
Kathryn C. Buhler

(Mrs. Yves Henry Buhler)

BOSTON 15, MASSACHUSETTS MFA


